
 

 

September 21, 2020 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Elementary and Secondary Principals  

 
FROM: Christine M. Moore, Assistant Superintendent 
 Student Services and Exceptional Student Education 

 
RE:   Code of Student Conduct 

 
Please be advised that the Code of Student Conduct will be available for all students and parents 
online again this year. The Code of Student Conduct was board-approved on September 10, 2020. 
The link for the Code is below and is currently live. Each elementary school will receive 50 printed 
copies and each secondary school will receive 75 copies of the Code of Student Conduct for those 
families who cannot access it online.  If you require more printed copies of the handbook please 
contact the print shop. Your copies will be delivered during the week of October 5, 2020.   
 
The Code of Student Conduct can be accessed at the following URL: 
 
https://www.brevardschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=6196&datai
d=21332&FileName=20-21-code-of-student-conduct_1.pdf 
 
Please be sure to post this link in a prominent place on your school’s web page and include it in 
your back-to-school publications so that parents may easily access the information. Please be 
reminded that the discipline plan documents are also contained within the Code of Student 
Conduct. 
 
Thank you. 
 

https://www.brevardschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=6196&dataid=21332&FileName=20-21-code-of-student-conduct_1.pdf
https://www.brevardschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=6196&dataid=21332&FileName=20-21-code-of-student-conduct_1.pdf

		2020-09-21T10:50:35-0400
	Moore.Christine@Student Services




